
                                        

  

Dear Parents/ Carers/ Guardians, 

This year, as a school we will be celebrating Diwali on Friday 10th November.  Each 

class will be celebrating in the afternoon by participating in a range of fun activities. 

The children will learn more about the festival and how it is celebrated.  

To add to the mood of celebration, this will be a non-uniform day – students are 

invited to come to school in traditional festive/colourful clothes. Please can you 

ensure your child is wearing appropriate footwear.  

You may send in food for your child to eat in class in the afternoon. Please can you 

ensure it does not contain nuts due to allergies. 

Thank you for your continued support and we wish all those that are celebrating a 

very Happy Diwali! 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs Lala 

 


